

St Paul's Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire. CV10 8HW
Sharon Kindred B.Ed, MA, NPQH
Headteacher

22nd February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Review of our COVID-19 Workplace Risk Assessment

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term – we are looking forward to seeing warmer sunnier days in the hopefully not too distant future!

We are once again reviewing our COVID-19 Workplace Risk Assessment and as always your thoughts are very important to us. During the next couple of days a member of Nursery staff will be contacting you to ask what you are considering in regard to accessing learning for your child – either returning to accessing provision onsite, continuing with remote learning or accessing a mixture of the two.

We understand your concerns in these challenging times, and recognise that your thoughts and feelings may well change over the coming weeks. We will of course continue to implement actions to mitigate the risk factors identified on our Risk Assessment. These include staff social distancing, frequent handwashing, playing outdoors as much as possible, keeping rooms well ventilated and operating an enhanced cleaning regime.

Staff wear face coverings when in communal areas of the building and can wear visors during session if they feel this is required. As I explained before half term, staff are also able to take part in the lateral flow testing procedure twice weekly to lessen the risk of transmitting the virus should they be asymptomatic.

We are aware that some staff and families continue to need to self-isolate to keep themselves and others safe, and would like to remind parents that we have a supply of postal testing kits should your Nursery child need to be tested.

We will contact you again shortly, in the meantime we hope you all stay well and safe.

Kind regards

.

Sharon Kundred

Sharon Kindred Headteacher

Working for Warnickshire Tel: (024) 7638 3708 Fax: (024) 7634 5676 e-mail: head1041@welearn365.com





